Pittsburgh
Water & Sewer
Authority

June 30, 2020

Council President Theresa Kail-Smith
510 City-County Building

414 Grant Street

Pittsburgh, PA 15219

(sent via email)

RE: Sycamore Street at Chartiers Avenue Stormwater System Improvements
Dear Council President Kail-Smith:

The Pittsburgh Water and Sewer Authority (PWSA) has reviewed the proposed
plans (with PWSA revisions dated 6/22/2020) and supporting documentation for a
new separated storm sewer and outfall into Bell's Run to be built by the Borough of
Crafton at Sycamore Street and Chartiers Avenue. This project will encroach on City
of Pittsburgh property from the centerline of Chartiers Avenue to Bells Run.

PWSA does not have any concerns at this time with respect to the design or
location of this project and is generally in support of projects that address the
separation of storm and sanitary flows. The PWSA will want to inspect the project
during construction to verify and ensure it is being built as designed and that it
meets all PWSA standards for construction of storm sewer infrastructure.

Feel free to contact me to discuss or if you need any additional information at 412
255-8800 x 2291 or at BKing@pgh20.com.

Sincerely,

=S

Barry King, PE
Director of Engineering and Construction

CC (via email): Kim Salinetro, Council President Kail-Smith's Office
Will Pickering, PWSA
Kate Mechler, PWSA
Jeanne Clark, ALCOSAN

Penn Liberty Plaza | info@pgh2o0.com www.pgh2o.com Customer Service /
1200 Penn Avenue T 412.255.2423 ¥ @pgh2o0 Emergencies:
Pittsburgh PA 15222 F 412.255.2475 412.255.2423



